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Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the Committee, 

 

My name is [First and Last Name], and I live in [City]. I am writing in support of SB 88 

to make sure that advertising, legal and lobbyist fees come out of company profits, 

not rate payer pockets. 

 

I support SB 88 because: 

 

   It is really unfair to be paying double for utilities than I did 4 years ago!   Not only 

people on a fixed income like myself, but families trying to come up with all this 

additional money because of greedy utility companies like EWEB and Northwest 

Natural gas, will be hurt and put a strain on their economic growth. I now have to pay 

almost 70 dollars a month to EWEB just to have the access to water and electric 

even if I use NOTHING for that month!   This is purely greed on the part of EWEB!   It 

is totally unfair for a for-profit, corporate utility to charge customers for their lobbyists, 

lawyers, advertising, and membership fees to big industry associations! 

 

Please join the fight for fair and affordable energy bills in Oregon by supporting SB 

88. 

   

Thank you in advance for your support of SB 88.  

 

Sincerely,  

Randy Harrison 

Eugene, OR 


